Monday, November 9, 1987 11:00 AM.

Selectmen Rachel C. Reinstein and Edwin F. Rowehl met with Mr. LeCain and Mr.
Parker to discuss the future of the landfill.

They also discussed the possibility of a three town building/zoning enforcement
officer.

Ne decisions were made at this time.

Meeting adjourned 10:45



